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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am in favor of this bill because of the increasing proliferation of 
unserialized firearms used to commit crimes. If you are a law-abiding citizen, you 
would have no objection to purchasing a weapon, or supplies to build your own 
weapon, that is traceable. Firearms can and do get stolen from vehicles and homes. 
Only criminals try to skirt the law by creating weapons that can’t be traced, including 
those who can't pass a background check. This bill would help reduce crime. Thank 
you. 


